
Dear Teen Parents, 

           A teen event will be held Nov. 16, 2024 at the Old Armory Building in Campbellsville. In 
order to ensure a fun evening for all,  we would like to set a few expectations. This will be a 
formal event and ask the ladies to please dress modestly. Dresses should be at least knee 
length, with no cut outs or sheer midriff sections. The gentlemen slacks and a jacket, no 
jeans.  The following activities will be provided in the hopes that our students learn from 
this experience. There will be a DJ with a curated list of music, games, and line or group 
dancing should they choose to participate.  


